P. O. BOX 430

SIX-THIRTY ON YOUR DIAL

PHONE 234-5862 1000 WATTS

|

S

RADIO STATION

1<-V// aq no[aﬁ Jmlmg &

mﬂ GNOLIA, ARKANSAS

January 10, 1985

Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street

Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter will confirm the details listed in your letter concerning
reception of KVMA-AM on December 25, 1984.

It's always good to hear from members of the National Radio Club.

Please find attached a window sticker for our station also.
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Ken W. Slbl
Vice President/General Manager



